
If it happens more than once, it’s considered a tradition at Texas A&M University. This 

year, more than ever, we are excited about the prospects we have at the TAMU Sheep 

Center and are looking forward to seeing you May 21st at Pearce Pavilion in College 

Station, Texas. We strive to increase the quality of our lamb crop year after year by 

implementing better genetics and producing more consistent champions!

TraditionAlways a

of Champions!

TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY’S

Club Lamb Sale
Saturday, May 21, 2016

Viewing begins at 12 pm • Sale starts at 2:30 pm

Located at Pearce Pavillion • College Station, Texas

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT:

Colt Sharpton
TAMU Sheep Center Manager

O: 979-862-5099   C: 979-209-9714

Email: cmsharpton@tamu.edu


